
Lunch Club with Sir Edward Leigh

On Friday Wokingham Conservatives welcomed Sir Edward Leigh MP to lunch. Sir
Edward gave a talk on the Autumn Statement and the need for Conservative
values in the months ahead. He stressed the need to keep taxes lower, to
allow people to keep more of the rewards for their work, their investments
and their savings. He urged the Home Secretary to take the measures necessary
to stop people trafficking across the Channel.

I gave a vote of thanks and updated members on my work representing
Wokingham.
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